
From: 

James Scott 
Deputy Marketing Manager 
ABV Marketing Ltd. 
New York 

Date: 27.11.18 

To: 

Richard Brown 
Manager 
Glow & Health Herbs Ltd. 
California 

Sub: Business Partnership Proposal Letter 

Dear Sir, 

We are writing this letter in relation with the telephonic conversation we had on 20th November 
2018 in context of business partnership. 

We would like to extend a business partnership proposal with your prestigious company. We 
thoroughly analyzed your business and company requirements, and we strongly feel that 
partnership will be mutually beneficial to both the companies. At ABV Marketing Ltd., we offer 
premium marketing services to companies which serve niche markets like yours and help them grow 
and prosper. 

Therefore, we have created a business partnership proposal for your company which has been 
attached with the letter. Your company excels in selling products that promote health across the 
world and we are also aware that your company has amazing potential to grow if marketed in the 
best way. Your products require special marketing, advertising and promotional methods that can 
prove to be beneficial in short and long term. 

Our team excels in handling different marketing techniques which are very helpful for you to grow. 
We firmly believe that this business partnership will prove to be a wonderful opportunity for both 
the companies to prosper together. We have also enclosed our company’s profile for your reference. 
We eagerly look forward for a positive response from your end. 

Thanking you. 

Regards, 

James Scott 
Deputy Marketing Manager 
ABV Marketing Ltd. 
New York 

 


